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NEWSLETTER 9  
MAY 2023  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The children have all settled back into school for the Summer term extremely well. 

This month is an important time for year 2 and  6 as they take their SATs tests.  

We wish you all a lovely bank holiday and look forward to seeing you back at School on Tues-

day 2nd May. 

 

Kindest regards, 

Mrs Dack 

NEW STARTERS SEPTEMBER 

2023 

New information packs have been 

sent out to all parents of children 

starting with us in September. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Class photos will be taken on 

Tuesday 23rd May. If children 

have PE or clubs on this day, they 

can wear their PE kits. 

CITIZENS OF THE TERM 

The following pupils have been awarded Citizen of the 

Term by their classmates and teacher. This is for being a 

good role model to others; excelling in their school work 

over the term; following our school rules to be kind, safe 

and responsible; and striving for excellence in their work. 

6K Darcie, 6S Lucia, 5P William, 5PA Jack, 4P Theo, 4S 

Zac, 3W Albie, 3A Hayden, 2N Keston, 2W Aria, 1S Char-

lie, 1Q Amelia, F1 Sarah, F2 Albert, F3 Edie. 

YEAR 6 SATs BREAKFAST - TUESDAY 9TH MAY TO FRIDAY 12TH MAY 

All year 6 pupils are invited to come into school and enjoy breakfast each day before they 

start their SATs exams. Pupils are to be at school for 8.15am and will be met by their teacher.  



CORONATION DAY—FRIDAY 5TH MAY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Friday 5 May 2023, we will be holding a coronation day. Children can come to school 
dressed in one of the following: 
 

red, white or blue  
as a king or queen  
as a guest to the coronation service 

 
During the morning all children will take part in a range of activities to celebrate the day. 
These activities will include: 
 
- a parade around the school grounds 
- a special assembly/coronation ceremony 
- a royal banquet at lunchtime 
- a variety of fun and educational activities 

 
The children decided they wanted to plant a time capsule 

for the King’s Coronation, to mark this special moment in 

history. Each class has chosen an item they wish to place 

in the capsule.  

 



 SUMMER TERM 2023 

1st May  Bank Holiday 

3rd May 1S— walk around local area 

4th May 1Q— walk around local area 

5th May  Coronation Day—non uniform  

8th May  Bank Holiday 

Week of 8th May SATs Week—Year 6 (breakfast at 8.15am) 

Week of 15th May KS1 SATs 

16th & 17th May Year 6 Bikeability—Group 1 

18th & 19th May Year 6 Bikeability—Group 2 

23rd May Class Photos 

25th May PTA Discos—KS1 3.15pm to 4.15pm 

                       KS2 4.30pm to 5.30pm 

25th & 26th May Year 6 Bikeability—Group 3 

26th May Year 5—Trip to Thorndon Country Park 

29th May—2nd 

June 

Half Term 

5th June Pupils and staff return to school 


